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MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-071

TO:	 School District Superintendents 
	 Curriculum Coordinators
	 Principals 
	 Title I Coordinators
	 Special Education Directors
	 Personnel Directors	
	                         	
FROM:	 Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:	 May 11, 2020

SUBJECT:	� Call for Emerging Leaders In Education 

CALL FOR EMERGING LEADERS IN 
EDUCATION
The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) seeks emerging leaders in 
education. The WDE would like to engage these emerging leaders in work 
groups, focus groups, advisory groups, grant readers, etc. 

Emerging leaders should be educators who are early- to mid-career who 
can offer strong leadership and professional development. In addition, 
emerging leaders should be educators whose accomplishments and 
leadership reach beyond the classroom and provide models of excellence 
for the profession. Educators in public, private, parochial, charter, and U.S. 
Department of Defense schools are eligible.

Consider submitting the name of an emerging education leader by 
completing this recommendation form. Recommendations must be 
submitted by July 2,2020. 

For more information, contact Jo Ann Numoto at 307-777-7222 or 
jo-ann.numoto@wyo.gov.

https://forms.gle/s8tumdyYeCSa7XxRA
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